
Mrs. Peacock’s Class:  A Wonderful World of Learning! 
 

 

September 5, 2017 

 

Dear Families, 

 

 I would like to take this opportunity to say welcome back to school!  I hope that you 

had a relaxing, refreshing, and rejuvenating summer, and you are now ready to enjoy an 

exciting 3rd grade school year. 

This is my 18th year of teaching at Masonic Heights.  I have taught third grade for 

most of those years, and especially love this age and all it have to offer in the classroom.  

My husband is also a teacher and together we have four children.  As a parent, I can relate 

to the joys and challenges having a busy family brings. 

As a teacher, some of my goals for the year include developing a classroom 

community, fostering respectful and responsible behavior, and most importantly teaching 

your child, to the best of my ability, all that they will need to learn to become successful 

third grade students. 

During the year I will communicate with you in a variety of ways.  On a daily basis I 

will use the agenda books with daily behavior stamps and/or comments.  I will also send 

texts via the “Remind 101” system for quick daily notes.  On Fridays, I will email a weekly 

newsletter to you, which will give me the opportunity to tell you about what we are doing in 

each subject, and about any special events coming up in the classroom and school.  In 

addition to the newsletter, I will be using the website, www.mrspeacock3.weebly.com, to 

provide you with information about myself, various classroom information, reminders, 

weekly curriculum, and pictures.   

Please feel free to call me at 285-8532 or email me at dpeacock@lsps.org anytime 

if you have questions or concerns.   

I look forward to a year of much exploration, discussion, and learning for the third 

graders.  With the efforts of you, your child, and myself, I know that this year will be 

positive and successful! 
 

 

Sincerely,          

Mrs. Peacock 

Room 15 
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